
Korea’s Journey to Diversity 

 
Asian Friends of Sewol and Migration TO Asia Peace (MAP) 
invite you to the 2nd forum: 
 
Korea is increasingly becoming a multicultural society. At the 
forum, we will have a chance to listen to the voices from ethnics  
on social issues in Korea. Afterwards, we will have further 

discussions on Korea’s journey to diversity by reflecting on the 
implications of the unresolved Sewol Ferry Tragedy in 2014. 
 

Date : 11.9.2016 Sunday, 3:00 to 5:00 pm 
  

Place: Migration TO Asia Peace  
             (MAP) office 
              #204, Xiella Building,  

      Shincon, Seoul, Near Exit 1, 
             Ehwa Women’s University Station 
  

Program:  
Part (1) Bridging Different Voices from refugees 
       Presenter (1)  Ishmael Mersham (Iraq) 
       Presenter (2)  Miyah   (Congo) 

Part (2) A Boat for Compensation  
       Role Play about the process of compensation after  
      Sewol ferry tragedy   

Part (3) Activity “Tree of Privilege” 
       Discussions about social obstacles that create a  
       hierarchy of privileges in society  

For further inquiry 

     : Jungin Hwang (010-3999-4486) 
     : Youngah Kim (010-2513-8081)  


